
PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 8/11/25 7:00 PM 
Received: July 24, 2025 
Status: Pending_Post 
Tracking No. mdh-wme5-2o8n 
Comments Due: August 08, 2025 
Submission Type: API

Docket: DOE-HQ-2025-0240 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Comment On: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-0001 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Document: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-DRAFT-0038 
Comment on FR Doc # 2025-12763

Submitter Information
Name: Sofía Cabrera 
Address:

Querétaro,  Querétaro,  Mexico, 
Email: sof.pereyra97@gmail.com 
Phone: 9542060891 

General Comment
I strongly oppose the Saguaro Project due to its devastating environmental and ecological impacts. 

The proposed gas pipeline through the Sierra de Chihuahua would severely disrupt one of the most biodiverse and ecologically sensitive
areas in northern Mexico. This region is home to countless species—some endangered—that would face habitat destruction,
displacement, and long-term ecological imbalance. 

Furthermore, the project’s offshore component would generate intense underwater noise pollution that poses a serious threat to marine
life, especially the humpback whales of Baja California. These majestic creatures rely on the quiet, protected waters of this region to
migrate, reproduce, and give birth. The noise and industrial activity caused by the pipeline would disturb their natural behaviors, potentially
leading to long-term population decline and loss of critical breeding grounds. 

We must prioritize environmental protection over short-term industrial gains. I urge the responsible authorities to cancel the Saguaro
Project and instead invest in truly sustainable and community-supported energy alternatives. 

Please protect our ecosystems, our wildlife, and the future of our natural heritage. 
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